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President's Corner

Well, this year has sure passed by quickly!  It is
almost Thanksgivingand deer season is once
again  upon  us.  It was a pretty successful trout
fishing season  for many  of us.  The lines  have
been cast,  fish caught,  fish missed  and the
contest(s) for the  trophy chases have been
settled for yet another season or year - 2008.

The "BDFC Trophy" was won by one of our younger members, Brian Grimes.  His first club
trophy of many to come (I am sure),  a 24 1/4" brown trout caught out of the East Branch of the
Delaware River.  Incidentally,  his trout ranks  amongst the largest caught in the club  since its 
inception (1970).  The "Perry Dimmick Trophy" went to none other than your BDFC president
Dave Dimmick, for the 17 1/4" brook trout he caught out of Stratton Falls.  The "Ray Williams
Trophy" went to Peter Snetzko, who's 17 3/4" brown trout bested all others caught during our
final week.  Peter, our club Treasurer finds himself joining the ranks of club trophy winners for
the first time as well.  I would like to extend congratulations on behalf of the club to each of our
trophy winners.

It was another very successful Fall
dinner/meeting for the club.  The 
dinner was great, as was our host
Gary Simmons.  Gary, thanks for
a job well done and for a continued,
long lasting association with the Bob
Dwyer Fishing Club.

Eat, drink and be merry, all at the 
same place and no driving to and 
from a bar/restaurant required.  How
much better could it be?                               Brian Grimes with his BDFC Trophy winning Brown
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Presidents Corner (continued)

Gary's new addition, "The Kitchen" seemed to
be a great success as well.

For your information, the Bovina area received a
record setting 24 inch snowfall on October 28th
barely a month after our outing at the Mountain
Brook Inn.

Here in the Western Southern Tier of New York,
we had four seasons of weather in the month of
October alone with temperature extremes as high
as the low 70's and as low as the mid 20's.              Peter Snetzko with his Trophy Winner 09/27/08
That's the fun of living in New York.

I went  trout fishing  in the Cohocton
River on Friday, November 7th and
had a great time catching trout from
eleven to sixteen inches.  That is the
best I have done on that stream, this
late in the year.  And to answer your
question, "Yes" … the Cohocton is 
open all year.

Before I close, I would like to remind
everyone that your dues for 2009 will
be due by March 31, 2009. So please
send a check to Peter as soon as you
get your notice.  As of mid October 
we still had a few individuals who had
not paid, but they were contacted and               Mountain Brook Inn - one month later 10/28/08
arrangements were made to do so.

Everyone have a great Holiday season;  Stay healthy, safe and try to wet a line now and then
if the situation presents itself.

                                        Dave Dimmick

                                                              President
                                                                  BDFC
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  "let the games
          Begin"
 

                                                                          

                                                                                                   then we got "geared" up
           First we found that great looking hole             

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                      



          and after the proper approach was made
                                                                                                       then the "catch" … way to go Jimbo
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     Look ... Someone else snuck into the hole                                                 not bad Bob

       did you see those turkey on that hillside?                                            Speaking of turkeys





                                  … and more                                                                   … and even more
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                   Gary's at it in the kitchin                                       and Gordan's out rounding up the guests

             the word spreads quickly                                                                   come "one" … come "all"





                are they calling us for dinner?                                                               I think so
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      and everyone dressed up in their finest                                                  well … most everyone

            they came from: "far"                                                                          and: "wide"





                         some: "distinguished"                                                             some: "not"
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                     some: handsome                                                                   some: "I'm not going there"

                  we had a very serious meeting                                             and some very serious eating





                  had some fine wine                                                               and some fine "pitch" games
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                    these guys didn't play                                                        these guys played until 3:00am

                  we finished with breakfast                                                               bade farewell to Gary





                                                             and headed off to the 19th hole

Happy Thanksgiving to all,
         Jon Dwyer - Publisher BDFC
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